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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2009 
 
The Board of Directors of HLN Technologies Limited (the "Company" or "Group"), after 
evaluating the latest preliminary results, deems it appropriate to provide guidance on the 
Group's profits for the financial year ended 31 December 2009 ("FY2009"). 
 
The Company announced a net loss attributable to shareholders of S$2,355,000 in its half year 
2009 results announcement released on 13 August 2009.  
 
The Group is pleased to announce that it has turned around in the second half year and is 
expected to be profitable for the full financial year ended 31 December 2009. The turnaround 
was contributed from favorable economic environment which resulted in pick up in the demand 
of our elastomeric, polymeric and aluminium products in the second half year. The Group has 
also strengthened its financial position with cash and cash equivalents and investment in 
quoted securities of more than S$11.5 million as at 31 December 2009. 
 
Further details of the Group's financial performance will be disclosed when it announces its un-
audited financial results for FY2009 in February 2010. 
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